
 

 
June 12, 2015 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  IFB 15-208, Hot Springs Trail, Parks and Recreation  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced IFB 15-208.   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending the bid be 
awarded to the lowest responsive bidder, Singletrack Trails, Inc. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation in the 
process is appreciated. 
 
 
Colin Millar 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-395-7804 
 
 
cc: IFB 15-208 File 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


